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Holiday Closing Schedule for County Offices 
 
All Beaufort County offices, to include Library branches and Parks and Recreation 
facilities, will be closed Tuesday, January 1, in observance of New Year’s Day. 
 

 Convenience Centers will be closed Tuesday, January 1 and will remain closed 
through Wednesday, January 2. They will resume their normal hours Thursday, 
January 3. Residents are encouraged to check their local center for official 
operating hours and are asked to plan accordingly. For more information, please 
visit www.bcgov.net/recycle or call 843-255-2736. 
 

 Beaufort County Parks and Recreation facilities will close at 6 p.m., Monday, 
December 31 and will resume normal hours Wednesday, January 2. 

 

 Beaufort County library branches will close at 5 p.m., Monday, December 31 and 
resume normal hours Wednesday, January 2.  

 

 Operations at the Hilton Head Island Airport will be available during the holiday. 
Limited services will be available at the Beaufort County Airport on Lady’s Island.  

 
Emergency and public safety services will be available as normal.  
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